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Good morning,
Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200181.
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Brian Schultz

From: vmccallum14@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Virginia McCallum <vmccallum14
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 9:40 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Virginia McCallum
Bradenton, FL 34202
vmccalluml4@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: sdubman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Irene Dubman
<sdubman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 9:10 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Irene Dubman

Lady Lake, FL 32159
sdubman@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: tahorkin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Trudy Horkin
<tahorkin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 8:45 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Trudy Horkin
Melbourne, FL 32940
tahorkin@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: catjlowes@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Catherine Lowes-Nelson
<catjlowes@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 8:44 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Catherine Lowes-Nelson
Boca Raton, FL 33431
catjlowes@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: savageinstincts@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sue Savage
<savageinstincts@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 8:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Sue Savage

Naples, FL 34103
savageinstincts@hotmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: Igshuman62@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa Shuman <Igshuman62
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 7:35 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Lisa Shuman
Tallahassee, FL 32308
lgshuman62 @gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: frankiegone2dogs@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frances Harris
<frankiegone2dogs@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 12:16 AM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Frances Harris

Cantonment, FL 32533
frankiegone2dogs@aol.com



Brian Schultz

From: tjacmc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ted Andresen
<tjacmc@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 10:24 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Ted Andresen

Saint Petersburg, FL 33703
tjacmc@aol.com



Brian Schultz

From: psouthward@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Southward
<psouthward@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 10:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Patricia Southward

Lake Mary, FL 32746
psouthward@earthlink.net



Brian Schultz

From: terrlia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Theresa Lianzi
<terrlia@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 9:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,
Theresa Lianzi
terrlia@hotmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: rbdavidov@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robin Davidov
<rbdavidov@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 8:40 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,
Thank you for considering this request.

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Robin Davidov

Saint Petersburg, FL 33711
rbdavidov@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: sailswithgrace@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marcelle Crago
<sailswithgrace@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 8:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Marcelle Crago

Sarasota, FL 34231
sailswithgrace@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: jean@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jean Steckler
<jean@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 7:58 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Jean Steckler

Nokomis, FL 34275
jean@steckler-emarketing.com



Brian Schultz

From: CLPhillmon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lanelle Phillmon
<CLPhillmon@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 8:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Lanelle Phillmon
Jacksonville, FL 32257
CLPhillmon@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: mrméfsu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marilyn Mansberry
<mrm4fsu@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 7:57 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Mansberry
Rockledge, FL 32955
mrm4fsu@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: jowms@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Helen Jo Williams
<jowms@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2021 7:51 PM

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa

Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated energy savings practices

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa,

We know that energy efficiency is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way to meet our energy needs while also helping
Floridians to cut energy waste and save money on power bills. Helping hard-working families and businesses use energy
smarter employs over 100,000 Floridians, driving economic growth by keeping energy dollars in local communities.

Yet the practices the Commission relies upon in setting goals for the state's largest utilities haven’t been modernized in
almost 30 years — and that has led to Florida’s largest power companies badly trailing leading utilities in the Southeast
and across the nation in delivering energy savings to families and businesses.

Most recently, Florida's use of outdated economic screens — like the two-year payback screen and the Rate Impact
Measure (RIM) test, both of which penalize saving energy — led to power companies proposing goals of zero.
Hardworking Floridians deserve access to programs that will help them lower their power bills — especially today.

It's time to move beyond practices that take real efficiency off the table.

You have a unique opportunity through this rulemaking process to reform practices so they reflect modern industry
standards. Let's level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with costly new power plants.
Let's capture technological innovation and put it to work for a smarter grid, and let's protect our most vulnerable
customers by aiming to reduce the energy burden faced by so many hard-working families.

A lot has changed in 30 years. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for
Florida's families, businesses, and the state.

Sincerely,

Helen Jo Williams
Bradenton, FL 34209
jowms@tampabay.rr.com
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